
Dear Rosemead Families, 
 
Generosity without Boundaries or Borders – A Time of Thankfulness and Gracious 
Giving 
 
The Rosemead School District students, 
employees, staff, board, families, and 
community members graciously purchased 
191 pairs of brand new pairs of shoes for 
their assigned child.  The response of the 
group was overwhelming and their 
willingness to help a child is amazing and 
sincerely heartfelt.  Our community is 
giving to others because we want to help 
whenever and wherever we can and our 
staff/community makes amazing 
contributions without boundaries or 
borders.  Our employees are global citizens and we each strive to pass this giving 
philosophy onto each of our students.  We have an amazing team at each of our schools and 
the District Office and each employee serves always keeping students in mind.   
 
The Rosemead School District Board of Trustees and Administration recognizes the 
impressive generosity of its students, staff, Board, families, and community members 
during the 2nd Annual Los Angeles Police Department 77th Street Area, “Operation Shoes 
from Santa 2014.” 
 
Each year Community Relations Officers have partnered with 16 schools in the Los Angeles 
area and identified children to give shoes to.  The event is scheduled for December 9, 2014 
at 77th Street Area Station in South Los Angeles.  Please visit our website for the event flyer. 
 



 
Pictured above:  Left – Right:  Sergeant Hernandez, Sergeant Fiallos, and Superintendent 
Enomoto-Perez 
 
 
Honoring our Teacher of the Year 2014-2015 and California School Nurse – Southern 
Section 
 
At its November 6, 2014 meeting, the Rosemead School District Board of Trustees 
recognized Mrs. Sandra Montiel as the Teacher of the Year for the 2014-2015 school year.  
Mrs. Nadine Wilcox was also recognized as the California School Nurse – Southern Section. 
 



 
Pictured above:  Left – Right:  (Front Row) Jan Brydle, Principal Shuey School, Nadine Wilcox, 
District Nurse, Sandra Montiel, Teacher Shuey; (Back Row) Dawn Rock, Director of Special 
Education and Student Support Services, Dennis McDonald, President of the Rosemead School 
District Board of Trustees, Randall Cantrell, Board Member, Amy Enomoto-Perez, Ed.D., 
Superintendent, Rhonda Harmon, Board Member, and John Quintanilla, Board Member 
 
 
Holiday Wishes 
 
Wishing each and every one of you a Happy Holiday and cherish your special moments 
with your family.  We will see all students back at school on Tuesday, January 6, 2015!  


